
Start your child�s education off with a strong 
foundation with Pinellas County Schools

at Garrison-Jones Elementary!

If you have a child who will be four or five years 
old prior to Sept. 1, 2017,  attend our upcoming 
PreK/Kindergarten Round-up open house on

Thursday, January 12th, 2017 at 6:00 PM, 
at Garrison-Jones Elementary School. 

We look forward to seeing you at 
Garrison-Jones Elementary!

• Meet the principal
• Walk through kindergarten classrooms
• Learn about our Dual Language  

Spanish Program

You will have the opportunity to:

• Meet other parents and 
families

See additional registration 
information on the back.

Thursday, January 12th, 2017 at 6:00 PM



You will need the following 
documents to register your child 

prior to the first day of school:

• Any pre-school or medical information 
that would be beneficial for us to review

• Physical exam (within 12 months of 
Kindergarten enrollment) signed by 

licensed examiner

• Proof of Residency (2 forms)

• Birth Certificate

• Social Security Card

• Up to date FL Certificate of Immunization

Visit our website for any other information:
www.pcsb.org/garrison-es

The school number is (727) 469-5716


